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Position/Policy Statement 
 

Workers’ Memorial Day 
 
 
At its meeting November 4, 1992, National Safety Council Board of Directors 
approved the following proposal originally submitted by the Labor Division to the 
Governmental Relations Committee: 
 
 

“That the National Safety Council recognize and promote April 28th as 
Workers’ Memorial Day to honor all those workers who have lost their 
lives because of occupational hazards.” 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

This position statement reflects the opinions of the National Safety Council but 
not necessarily those of each member organization. 
 
Approved by the Board of Directors, November 4, 1992 


